Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@ bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents

| am pleased to be able to notify you that extra-curricular Chinese classes with Mrs Tang can go ahead as detailed in
my previous letter to you. Payment of £205.00 is due in September 2015 and will be made available online via
WWww.scopay.com.

Please email Mrs Herberts amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you need a link code.

Yours sincerely

Dr S D Smallwood
Head Master
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